
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

           

              Yesterday on 19/05/2023 a departmental educational tour at 

Santiniketan Bolpur was warmly completed. The tour comprised students of 

B.A 2nd,4th and 6th semester (Hons.) accompanied by faculty members, Mr. 

Chittaranjan Naskar (HOD), Mr. Bivas Biswas and Mrs. Ananya Das from 

Department of Bengali along with Mr. Parantap Chakraborty, Asst. Prof. of 

English Department and NTS Mrs. Shyamali Sil and Ms. Smrity Sarkar. After 

official paperwork, we started our journey to Santiniketan, Bolpur with 30 

students of Bengali department. All the students were directed to gather at 

college campus at 6.00 A.M. Principal of our college Dr. Alak Kumar Das 

wished all the students best and safe journey.  

                  

              We started our journey at 6.40 A.M 

and reached at 12.20 P.M. at the location. 

Although the road condition was very bad, we 

reached our destination in time. We had our 

breakfast on the way.  At first, we went to visit 

the museum. Our students got a lot of 

experience visiting the museum-‘Udayan’, 

Tagore's car, materials used by Rabindranath, 

paintings, sculptures of Ramkinkar Baij and 

many more.  

   



 
 
 
 
 
 

                Food convenor Mr. Bivas Biswas arranged a good meal for our 

students. The cashier of the tour Mrs. Ananya Das kept all the records. The 

HOD, Mr. Chittaranjan Naskar along with Mr. Parantap Chakraborty, Asst. 

Prof. of English Department of our college became the guide for visit the 

Shantiniketan and Khoyai river. There our student meets a lot of Baul with 

their ektara. Our few students spent a few times with them. They also met a 

part of local Adibasis and came to know how much distressed they are in their 

daily life. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  Rabindranath Tagore is a prominent figure of Bengali literature. 

And Bolpur Santiniketan is a famous place full of his memories. It was a new, 

interesting and informative experience for all of us. We visited the river spot 

Khoyai as well. In the presence of Bouls everyone enjoyed by singing and 

dancing for some moments. Then, we took some photographs and tea and 

snacks were served to all. We departed at 5.00 P.M from there to Domkal. We 

all had safe and enjoyable journey with lots of information. 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Organized by: Department of Bengali of Domkal Girls’ College. 

Date: 19/05/2023 


